
Notification of discontinuance 

08 Dec 2023 

Effective from 1st February 2024, Stratus EEG software versions: 4.0 & 4.1 will be discontinued. 

Up until the day of discontinuation the Stratus EEG software versions: 4.0 & 4.1 will be available for 

purchase. However, after the discontinuation date, all new installations must be made using other 

available versions of the Stratus EEG.  

Stratus EEG software versions: 4.0 & 4.1 will continue to be supported for a minimum of 5 years from 

the discontinue date. 

Garðar Þorvarðsson,  
CEO of Kvikna Medical 


